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Office of the City Clerk 
Burnaby City Hall 
4949 Canada Way 
Burnaby, BC, V5G 1M2 

 
To Mayor Hurley and City of Burnaby Council Members, 
 
We would like to submit, on behalf of Steamworks Brewing Co., an application to appear as a delegation 
before Burnaby City Council on July 29, 2019.  
 
We would like to present a proposal for pilot-project “parklet” patio space at 3845 William Street. 

 
A parklet transforms parking spaces on the street into a place for people to sit, relax, and enjoy the city.  
Parklets are comprised of a platform, an enclosure, seating and other design features such as greenery and 
shade structures. Our aim with this project is to create a unique, welcoming, and aesthetically-pleasing 
outdoor space that will expand and improve usability of the streetscape outside our brewery.  This is 
particularly of value as there no sidewalks or other public amenities in the immediate area.  
 
As this parklet would be located on on public property, specifically a public road, we believe and propose 
that it should be inclusive and accessible to all, at all times. 

 
It is our sincere hope that we can work with the City to establish a successful test case / pilot-project to 
launch Burnaby’s first parklet. 
 
The designated speaker for our delegation will be Eli Gershkovitch, CEO of Steamworks Brewing Co., 
contact information as follows: 
 
Eli Gershkovitch 
Steamworks Brewing Co. 
3845 William St, 
Burnaby, BC 
V5C 3J1 
Tel: 604-644-7463 
Email: eli@steamworks.com 
 

 
Thank you, 

 
 
Katherine Lewis 
Business Development Manager 
Steamworks Brewing Co. 
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Copied to:
City Manager
Dir. Corporate Services
Dir. Planning and Building
Dir. Engineering


